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New Unit Director Hired For Boys And Girls Club
(KAIR)--The Boys and Girls Club, in Atchison, is welcoming their new Unit

Director for the club.

According to a press release from the Boys and Girls Club, Atchison native Sean
Crittendon was chosen as the new director following an interview process that
included three other candidates.

In the release, Executive Director of the club, Sherry Swendson said, “We are
very excited about this new chapter for the club. I have no doubt that Sean will
take the club to the next level.”

Crittendon starts the new position May 2 on a part time basis and will take over
full time June 9th when current Unit Director, Joel Hardy leaves the position.
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